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Annual General Meeting
1st October 2015
Present:

Hilary McKay
Lisa Sparkes
Karen Leonard
Lisa Gill
April Burchmore
Keren Wood

Steph Monk
Katherine Sargent

Denise Garlick

Katie Chapman

Robert Bell

Fiona Stafford

Emma Morrison

Wendy Baillie
Jocelyn Chamberlain

Mark North

Jacques Botha
Miss Elliott
Mrs Miles

David Davies

1. Governor Presentation
Mr David Davies, the schools Local Authority Governor gave an overview of the Governors roles and responsibilities. The Governors consist of a mix of staff, parent, community and local authority representatives who work together to support and challenge the School, ensuring a consistently stimulating and safe environment for your children to learn. For further details please visit the school website and enter the “Who’s Who” section, selecting “Governors”, 
2. Minutes of Previous AGM
The minutes of the last AGM were agreed as a true record of the meeting. 
3. Chairs Report

Some of you may or may not know that it’s been my first and last year as Chair, but all I can say is it has been an amazing year and speaking from the heart I have thoroughly enjoyed it. I have had great support and wasn’t afraid to take on new challenges, make some changes and it worked. We had a successful Summer Fair, Christmas Fair and thank you to all the people who helped with the organising, donations and giving up their time to help. We have managed to donate money to fund The Village which I am really proud of. I would just like to say thank you to a few people who have really supported me during the year (handed out gifts), thank you very much!
Lisa Sparkes
Outgoing Chair

4. Treasurer Report
Apologies were given as the accounts for the year ended 30 April 2015 are still being finalised and will be submitted to an EGM for agreement as soon as possible.  
5. Review of Current PTA Vacancies and Class Rep Roles
Lisa Sparkes gave a quick overview of these roles, with these being voted upon at the PTA Meeting following the AGM.
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